
Welcome 

to the  

Bunny Bulletin 
  

 

The Bunny Bulletin is the Bunny Village monthly magazine.  It was founded in September 1998 and is 

distributed free of charge to every household and business in the Parish of Bunny. 

 

 It is produced by a team of volunteers and is funded by Bunny Parish Council and advertising. 

 

 The Editorial Committee is conscious that the population of Bunny is constantly changing and  is 

aware that the sense of community that many of us value is in danger of being lost.  By promoting vil-

lage activities and events, raising issues that affect the life of the village, giving a voice to Bunny resi-

dents and supporting local businesses and trades-people, we hope to foster a sense of belonging in  

those who live in our village.  

      

Bunny Bulletin Committee 
  

 Editor:     Kate Hunt 

Treasurer: & Diary Editor:               Heather Paul  

 Invoicing and Minutes :             Chris Brown  

  

 

Subscribing to the Bunny Bulletin 

 

If you are not a Bunny resident but would like to 

receive a copy then you may like to take out an 

annual subscription. 

 

Perhaps you would like to arrange a sub-

scription for a friend or relative with Bunny 

connections? 

 

 The Subscription is currently £8 per annum 

plus postage and packing. 

 

Initial inquiries should be made by letter, includ-

ing a stamped addressed envelope, to Mrs. 

Heather Paul, 148, Loughborough Road, Bunny, 

Nottingham, NG11 6QS. 

  

  

Writing to or Advertising in the Bulletin 

 

Send your copy to:    

 

editor@bunny152.plus.com  

 

Advertising - Please mark your emails ”BB adver-

tising” and include your trading name. 
 

We reserve the right to refuse copy or advertising 

material and to edit material as considered appro-

priate.                    

 

Each Month our Web Page will give you a Taste of the Content 

of the Bunny Bulletin by including the Editorial 

and Information on the Village Events for the Month. 



 

 

 

EDITORIAL 

 

 

November 2013 

 

 

Advertising matters first.  Opposite, you will have noticed that we have 

an advertisement for Chris Moore Gas and Heating Services Ltd - could 

come in handy as the Boiler Breakdown Season approaches!. On page 50 

You will find a new advertisement for Riseholme Feeds.  By the time you 

read this, Lindsay and her team will have moved  lock, stock and barrel 

to new premises in Wysall - check it out on their website.  Six Acre Nurs-

ery fans should look at their advert on page9 as they  have news of their 

seasonal stock in both the nursery and the deli in the lead up to Christ-

mas. 

 

There is plenty of other advertising this month - for social events in and 

around the village.  Take your pick from the Church Fabric Fundraisers 

Festive Food and Gift Fayre (donations for the Bottle Tombola would be 

much appreciated), the Family Film Night, a Salvation Army concert at 

Bradmore (a chance for a good sing!),  Keyworth Dramatic Society’s pro-

duction of “Hobson’s Choice” at Radcliffe on Trent, and in Keyworth, “The 

Classic Buskers”, an organ recital and another Christmas Fair. 

 

Looking ahead to December, make sure that you buy your tickets for the 

Village Christmas Supper at the Rancliffe and for the Nottingham Concert 

Band  Christmas Concert in the Church - both were a sell-out last year so 

you need to get in quickly. 

 

We were privileged to have swimming Olympian, Lizzie Simmonds,  open 

the Bunny School Hall extension in October.  She impressed us all with 

her work ethic (no short-cuts to celebrity in her particular world), and 

with her delightful personality.  We also have our own celebrity in Re-

bekah Cannon , who tells of her trip to Buckingham Palace to receive her 

Duke of Edinburgh’s Gold Award from the man himself.  Well-done 

Bekka! 

 

 

Kate 

editor@bunny152.plus.com 

 

 

 



 

Saturday 23 November 2013 - 10.00 am – 3.30 pm 

in Bunny Church 

Admission: Adults £1.  Accompanied Children Free 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Musicians performing between 1.00 pm and 2.00 pm 

Children’s Christmas craft corner.  

Bunny Church Fabric Fundraisers 

 welcome you to their 
 

FESTIVE FOOD 

AND 

GIFT FAYRE 
 

Pain à la Main (artisan bread and patisserie) 

LôAmandier (French-style macaroons) 

Forever Living Products (aloe vera) 

ñJamboreeò (preserves) 

Charlotteôs Hand-made Jewelry 

Wendyôs Greetings Cards 

Local Crafts, including Christmas gifts 
 

Eglantine Vineyard 

Love and Piste 

Stellaôs Cupcakes 

Local Honey 

Chilli Fundamentals 

Bunny Woodcrafts.. 

 

......and many more! 

Bottle tombola and Raffle 

(drop off bottle tombola donations 

at 152, Loughborough Rd) 

Nosh in the Nave:  

 

Home - made cakes and refreshments 

served all day.  

 

Home - made soup and crusty bread 

from 12.00 pm - 2.00 pm  



 

At the October meeting the guest 

Speaker, Sally Cunningham, gave a very 

informative talk on what to do to attract 

Butterflies and moths to your garden. For 

example contrary to popular belief, they 

are not attracted to beds of nettles, preferring single nettles growing among other 

plants. Also the explosion of large cabbage whites this year is as the result of an inva-

sion from the continent. 

NEXT MEETING 

      Wednesday 13th November  

7.30pm in Bunny Village Hall 

 

ò Fungió 

Speaker  Di Mears 
 

No doubt where, why, how and, most importantly, 

which are edible and which are poisonous!  
 

     Visitors and New Members welcome £3 on the door 

 

 

BUNNY  ALLOTMENT AND LEISURE GARDENERS ASSOCIATION 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

27
th

 November -7.30p.m. 

 Bunny Village Hall ð small meeting room  
 

All plot holders are invited. Any Villagers who wish to know more about 

having an allotment or what we are about will be welcome to attend, but 

may not take part in proceedings.  

Bunny and Bradmore Womenõs Institute 

 

NEXT MEETING 

 

 Monday 18
th

 November at 7.30 p.m.. 

Bradmore Community Hall 

 

The speaker is the Rev. Canon Haydock, and his subject is: 

 

‘Better than Working for a Livingõ 

 

Some of you will have heard Canon Haydock at the  2012 Harvest Lunch in Bunny 

Church  (it could be that this is the same talk, whatever, it will still make you laugh! 

 

THIS IS AN OPEN MEETING - EVERYONE WELCOME! 

 



 
Bunny Church Fabric Fundraisers 

Welcome 

Nottingham Concert Band 

Who will present  
 

A Festive Feast of Family Favourites 
 

in Bunny Church 
Sunday 15 December 2013 at 3.00 pm 

 

Tickets - £7 
Accompanied young people under 16 - £3 

(includes refreshments) 
 

These may be bought at the Festive Food and Gift Fayre on Nov.23rd, 
Open Church an Nov.30th and at Chat in Church on 4 Dec. 

and 
from Jan Eastgate at 27 Moor Lane, Bunny,  NG116QX 

or Jackie Oldham at 33 Main St, Bradmore.  
They may also be reserved by sending a cheque  
payable to ñBunny Church Fabric Fundraisersò) 

to Jan ï when you can collect your tickets at the door.  
 

Last yearõs concert was a sell-out so book early! 
 

A word of advice:  
Your listening experience will be enhanced  

if you bring a cushion for your chair. 
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St Mary the Virgin, Bunny with Bradmore 
 

Join us for 
Coffee and Biscuits 

on  
Saturday November 30th 

 
from 10.30 a.m. ð 12 .30 p.m. 

 
Take this opportunity to visit your vil-
lage church for a look around and 
the chance to get to know a few 
people. 

  
 Jan will have her Jamboree Jams 
and other preserves, and Christo-

pher his  bargain second-hand 
books for sale. 

 

 
Everyone Welcome! 

 

St Mary the Virgin, 

Bunny with Bradmore 
 

Alternate  Wednesdays, 

November 6th and 20th 

2.30.p.m. - 4.30p.m. 
 

Drop in and have a chat  

With your friends and neighbours,  

a cup of tea or coffee,  

and home-made cake and biscuits.  

All ages welcome 

from new -born to 

nineties and anyone 

in-between  

(including well -

behaved dogs!), 



 

 

Rector:           Revd Jim Wellington      Tel: 0115 9372017 
Associate Priests:      Revd Margaret Oldroyd   Tel: 0115 9376344 
Churchwardens:     Mrs Heather Paul    Tel: 0115 9845172 
Reader:              Mr Geoff Walker    Tel: 0115 9213783 

 

 
Services   for   November 

 
 

Sunday 3rd - All Saints 
10.00a.m United Eucharist -Stanton - JW 

 
 

Sunday 10th - Remembrance Sunday 
9.00a.m. Holy Communion (Bradmore) - TK   
6.00p.m. - Service of Remembrance - JW 

 
 
 

Sunday 17th - Second before Advent 
10.00 a.m.  -   Parish Communion -  JW 

 
 
 

Sunday 24th - Christ the King 
6.00p.m. -   Parish Communion - JW 

 
Please note that there is no Family Service this month.  

 
 
  

A Very Warm Welcome is Extended to Everyone 
 

 

 

St Mary the Virgin 

 Parish Church  

 Bunny with Bradmore 


